
From:
To:

Developer Services Planning 
Andrew King; Planning (Isles of Scilly)

Subject: RE: P/21/020/FUL: Land to Rear of Palace Row, New Grimsby, Tresco
Date: 13 April 2021 10:23:22

Good morning,
Thank you for the below request.
South West Water would welcome surface water drainage for the new development rather than
surface water connection to the wastewater network. We have no other comments to make on this
application.
Kind regards,
Peter
Peter Cox Technical Administrator

DD: 01392 443983
Planning Team: 01392 442836
Peninsula House
Rydon Lane
Exeter
EX2 7HR
www.southwestwater.co.uk
Please note that due to Covid-19 many of us are continuing to work from home until further notice.
Please can we ask that where possible you send in your applications and enquires via email.
Thank you for your co-operation

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.southwestwater.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cplanning%40scilly.gov.uk%7C54a5ce34b3094eaeefc808d8fe5dc13a%7Cefaa16aad1de4d58ba2e2833fdfdd29f%7C0%7C0%7C637539026017518676%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=efe8IJ8zhv%2BC70Q05thjfi20jyIn2K5zu1Zz0GyVjk4%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.southwestwater.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cplanning%40scilly.gov.uk%7C54a5ce34b3094eaeefc808d8fe5dc13a%7Cefaa16aad1de4d58ba2e2833fdfdd29f%7C0%7C0%7C637539026017518676%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=efe8IJ8zhv%2BC70Q05thjfi20jyIn2K5zu1Zz0GyVjk4%3D&reserved=0



